
Meet the Authors Dismantling Gender Walls in the Construction Industry
According to the national construction industry trade association Associated Builders

and Contractors, construction labor demands are high. The construction business pays

well and offers great opportunities for progression. The traditionally male-dominated

industry has struggled, however, to convince women to join its workforce. Little has

changed in construction workplaces in the 40 years since the novelty of the real-life

story of a construction worker-welder by day and dancer by night captured our

fascination in the “Flashdance” movie. Read full article …

Labor Department’s Davis-Bacon Act Final Rule: Changes for Federal
Contractors
The U.S. Department of Labor’s (DOL) Updating the Davis-Bacon and Related Acts

Regulations final rule includes hundreds of pages of changes to the Davis-Bacon and

Related Acts (DBRA) standards and is estimated to impact over 1 million construction

workers. The final rule will go into effect on October 23, 2023. The DOL also published

Frequently Asked Questions on the final rule. Read full article …

EEOC’s Focus on Diversity in Construction
Despite the potential growth due to the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act of 2021

and the CHIPS and Science Act of 2022, the U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity

Commission has identified discrimination, harassment, and the lack of gender and racial

diversity in the construction industry as challenges to diversity and inclusion efforts in

the industry. Listen now …

Construction Contractors: Monitoring OFCCP’s Regulatory Requirements
With the Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) increasing the

number of construction contractors it audits, construction employers should monitor

OFCCP’s regulatory requirements for construction contractors, the new Mega Project

Program, and OFCCP’s June 2023 audit list. Listen now …
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Related Services
Affirmative Action, OFCCP and
Government Contract Compliance
Construction
Corporate Diversity Counseling
Government Contractors
Labor Relations
Wage and Hour
©2023 Jackson Lewis P.C. This material is provided for informational purposes only. It is not intended to constitute legal advice nor does it create a client-lawyer
relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. 

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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